
From: Mike McCloskey <candlewoodcpsales@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 2:24 PM 
To: Kerstin Hancock <khancock@wilco.org> 
Subject: RE: RE: Wilco First Responders Room Rental 
 
Hello Kerstin, 
 
I confirmed that the Holiday Inn Express Cedar Park can offer the $79 rate. 
 
Please let us know any other way we can be of assistance. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael McCloskey 
Director of Sales 
Holiday Inn Express Cedar Park 
Candlewood Suites Cedar Park 
 
 
From: Kerstin Hancock 
Sent: Monday, April 13, 2020 1:35 PM 
To: Mike McCloskey 
Subject: RE: Wilco First Responders Room Rental 
 
Hi Mr. McCloskey, 
 
I just received word that FEMA will only reimburse us anything up to $79 per day. Is there any way you 
could match that rate? 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you. 
 

Kerstin Hancock, CPPM, CPP 
Deputy Purchasing Agent 
  
Williamson County Purchasing Department 
100 Wilco Way, Suite P101 
Georgetown, TX 78626 
Phone 512-943-1546 
Fax 512-943-1575 
  
  
Williamson County Purchasing Department 
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This message contains information which may be confidential and privileged. Unless you are the 
addressee (or authorized to receive for the addressee), you may not use, copy or disclose to anyone 
the message or any information contained in the message. If you have received the message in 
error, please advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete the message. 
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